
 

 

MiStar Support 
Helpful Steps to Access the Parent Portal 

 

1. Go to Southfield Public Schools Website 
2. Select Parent and Student Tab (at the top of the page) 
3. Select ParentPortal (MiStar) 
4. Enter your PIN and password 
5. Once you enter the site, you are able to update contact info (if necessary) 
6. If you forgot your password, you are able to input your email address and a new 

PIN will be sent to you. This will allow you to  change/update your password. 

 

 

Need more help?  No problem. Select this link for additional support! 

https://www.southfieldk12.org/parents-students/parent-portal-help-page/ 
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